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The meeting started at 7:01 p.m.
Guests included a girl scout Kendel who is working on benches and information posts for the property, a boy scout Ryan who will be making bat houses, and Lyndie the new intern who has been mowing the property, pulling out non-native plants, fill in pot holes in the road, and emptying the garbage.
Communications are available at the front property and include the fresh water newsletter, the boys’ and girls’ brigade, the Wisconsin Lakes donation request, Pheasants Forever membership, the Lake Poygan’s Sportsman Club, and an invitation came in from the Winneconne School for an open house to view the new property they have.  An estate check came in from Karen Johnson who wanted to leave the club something.  We also received the check for the lawn equipment the club owned and sold.  Finally Joshua an avid Ultramarathon runner, wants to host a race and use parts of the property.  He is going to come to the next board meeting to discuss it.  
The secretary’s report was read and accepted as such.
No treasurer’s report was available.
Remember the golf outing is fast approaching on Sunday August 17th.  Please help get the word out to have a good turnout.
Memberships went out in the mail, please return them and remind others to do the same. 
Randy would like to put up a new kiosk sign like the one on County Road Y that is 4 sided and has plexi-glass to be better protected from the elements and to post club events.
No update was available for the bike race. We have one estimate in for the boat lift and are waiting for one more before we look to have one installed at the property.
The carp gate was ripped out, a police report was filed, and a press release was put out to let others be aware of the issue and hopefully catch who did it and let others know the property is being watched.  The club is working to better know the area to educate others and to provide a better strategic plan for the club to follow for a bright future.
Pete noted there was water coming into the club house and had an estimate completed from a local roofer.  The total for a steel rood was $3700. Pete made a motion to have the club have the steel roof installed, it was seconded by Lowell, all others were in favor and none were opposed.
Art will be out at the property tomorrow to ban common tern chicks.
The sponsorship sign by the parking lot is leaning and Pete and Randy are going to put their heads together and see the best way to fix and do what they can.
With no other business to discuss a motion was made first by Pat for adjournment and seconded by Bruce at 8:16 p.m.
